

REGISTRATION INFORMATION, SUCCESS ACADEMY UPPER WEST, SPRING 2017

Gear up for weekly Central Park *ED*ventures, including shelter building, bird tracking and woodlands hide-and-seek – plus an original variety of awesome outdoor games & activities! This challenging outdoor program builds confidence, while encouraging teamwork, creativity and open-ended education.

The possibilities? Endless. The experiences? Memorable. The FUN? Guaranteed!!!

We will be outdoors; please be prepared for all types of weather and visit www.mohrs-explorers.com for further information.

OTHER DETAILS AND INFORMATION:

- → Our after-school program runs on **Wednesdays**, we will pick-up your children from the school at dismissal and walk them to Central Park, where the program takes place.
 - → The Spring SAUW Group starts on Wednesday, April 12 and runs for 7 sessions through June 7 (off on 4/19 & 5/3).
 - → Children are dismissed afterwards at the park at the SE corner of 81st Street & Central Park West at 2:45 p.m. sharp.

 Participants will be dismissed to their adults near this corner (*Hunters' Gate*), just inside the park.
- → Registration for the spring is now open and is being handled on a first-come, first-served basis. This group is available to girls <u>and</u> boys in grades K-4; the minimum number of participants is 5, the maximum is 21 and we maintain at least a 1:7 ratio.
- → The cost for the spring is \$315 per child; enrollment is limited and we are unable to provide any financial aid or sibling discounts.
- → We do not provide snacks, but please send a packed lunch and a water bottle on Wednesdays the park's water fountains will be turned off until at least April 15.
- → In general, participants may wear their school uniforms to the park, but if you wish to send alternative clothing or sneakers, we will be sure they get a chance to change beforehand and we will of course help them with rain jackets, coats, hats, gloves, boots, etc. as needed. Everyone brings their backpacks to the park, but will be able to set them down, once we get settled for the day.
 - → Each participant will receive a *Mohr's Explorers*' t-shirt. When registering, please include your child's t-shirt size (youth small, youth medium or youth large).

HOW TO SIGN UP:

- → To pre-register your child, all you have to do is e-mail me at <u>mike@mohrs-explorers.com</u>. In your e-mail, please include your child's <u>full name</u>, <u>age</u> and <u>grade</u> and his or her spot will be saved.
- → To secure enrollment, please fill out the enrollment form, which will be e-mailed to you, and mail it with a check (made out to *Mohr's Explorers, LLC*; we do not accept credit cards) to 75 Ward Place, South Orange, NJ 07079. You may also e-mail a .pdf of the form, as long as the text is clear, and submit payment electronically via *Chase QuickPay*. For more details, just ask when pre-registering.
 - → Upon registration, the Parent Council also requires that you contact SAUW's Main Office by e-mail to request that *Mohr's Explorers* be added to the approved pick-up list, at sauw.mainoffice@saschools.org.

CANCELLATION POLICY

Enrollment fees are fully refundable until the first session. 75% will be refunded until the second session and 50% will be refunded until the third. Fees are non-refundable after the third session, regardless of the reason for withdrawal. In order to ensure quality staff each week, the cost is the same, regardless of how many sessions your child ends up attending. There are no daily drop-ins, no refunds or credits will be issued for absences or dismissal and we cannot offer any make-up sessions. We also will not cancel sessions because of weather. Except in extreme cases, there is always a back-up plan, even if school is cancelled.

Just e-mail Mike to find out what we are doing!

If you have any questions whatsoever, please do not hesitate to contact me – thanks!